
To: Julie Anna Potts[ @meatinstitute.org] 

Cc: Pete Thomson[ @meatinstitute.org]; Mark Dopp[ @meatinstitute.org] 

From: Penry, Charles 

Sent: Thur 3/26/2020 6:02:44 PM 

Subject: Would have time to join Barb Masters and I on a quick conference call/zoom this afternoon or tomorrow morning? 

Received: Thur 3/26/2020 6:03:03 PM 

We're having problems with local health departments. For example, in Albany, Kentucky one of our team members at the plant contracted Covid19. In 
response to that situation, we alerted FSIS and the local health department (Lake Cumberland District Health Dept). The local health department came out to 
our plant this morning and they were insisting that our workers maintain a distance of at least 6 feet from one another. We think theye going to back down on 
this demand. However, we're having a similar problem at our Logansport, IN Hog plant where we employ 2200 team members. So far, we've been able to 
handle these situations, but at some point we may need to get Mindy involved if we are forced to shut down a plant. Would you have 15 mins available to 
meet with us before your 11:00 am call tomorrow? Thanks, Chuck 

Chuck Penry, Vice President 
Federal Government Relations,  

lbis email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. If you are not the intended addressee, then you have 
received this email in error and any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. Please notify us immediately of your 
unintended receipt by reply and then delete this email and your reply. Tyson Foods, Inc. and its subsidiaries and affiliates will not be held liable to any person 
resulting from the unintended or unauthorized use of any information contained in this email or as a result of any additions or deletions of information originally 
contained in this email. 

lbis email has been scanned for spam and viruses by Proofpoint Essentials. Click here to report this email as spam. 

lbis message was received from outside the company. 

Privileged or confidential information may be contained in this message. If you are not the 
addressee indicated in this message ( or responsible for delivery of the message to such 
person), you may not read it, copy it or deliver or forward it to anyone. If this message has 
been received in error, you should destroy this message and notify us immediately. 
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